
TEXTRON Lycoming

Stratford Division

Textron Lycoming /
Subsidiary of Textron inc

550 Mam Street

Stratford, CT 06497
203/385-2000

January 9, 1989

Ms. R. Gatter-Evarts, Envir.
Ct. DEP - Water Compliance
122 Washington St.
Hartford, CT 06106

Dear Ms. Gatter-Evarts;

Analys.

This is a follow-up letter to confirm our discussion on Friday (1/6/89)
in reference to the Discharge Toxicity Evaluation report submitted
in December.

Textron Lycoming is evaluating several possible changes to look at
some issues brought up as a result of the DTE report. The evaluation
will probably take about a month to complete and possibly implement.

Very truly yours,

TEXTRON LYCOMING

iDhn Fleming, St^gv.
wivironmental Compliance
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